
 

SANTA CLARITA VALLEY SELPA
 

 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

The Santa Clarita Valley SELPA hereby gives notice that a Public Hearing will be held as follows: 

 

TOPIC OF HEARING:  The Santa Clarita Special Education Local Plan Area (SELPA) Annual Budget 
and Service Plan for 2020-2021. 

HEARING DATE:   June 18, 2020 

TIME:    8:00 am 

LOCATION:   Pursuant to Executive Orders N-25-20 and N-29-20, this meeting will be 
conducted virtually/telephonically. For public access instructions and 
opportunities for public comments, please contact Tracy Peyton-Perry at 
tpeyton@hartdistrict.org. 

 

After the public hearing, the Santa Clarita Valley SELPA Superintendents’ Governance Council will take action 
to adopt the 2020-2021 Annual Budget Plan and Annual Service Plan. 
 
 

Copies will be available for inspection 72 hours prior to the meeting on the SELPA website at scvselpa.org. 
 
 
 

For additional information contact: 

Tracy Peyton-Perry, SCV SELPA 
tpeyton@hartdistrict.org 

 
 

 
 


